
Missouri is resuming regular business activities and we're here to help!   Sent 6/15/20 

 

  



SNG MO 2Q Newsletter – sent 6/11 

 

continued  



 

 

 



 “We are here for you”  Sent 4/22/20   

 



 “An update on our efforts to address COVID-19”  Sent 4/10/20  

 

  



Sent 3/23   “Thank You for Practicing Social Distancing. Summit Makes it Easy to Pay your Bills and 
Manage your Account From Home” 

 

      



A message to our customers on COVID-19 - Sent 3/14/20   

  




